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The president, Doug Gibney, called the meeting to order at 10:30 am. 

 
All board members were present except Christine Lashbrook, Charles Schultheiss, and 
Neal Lerner.  Other members present were Cam Vu and Toni Visich.A copy of the 
attendance sheet is attached.  
 
Minutes: The minutes from September 2022 were read.  Ed moved, Richard seconded, 
and the minutes were approved. 
 
Sunshine:  A birthday card was sent to Goldye McDonley. 
 
Treasurer Report: The Treasurer’s report ending September 30, 2022 was read. The 
balance as of September 30,2022 is $2011.20.  Bob moved, Richard seconded, and the 
report was accepted.  A copy of the Treasurer’s report is attached. 
 
Membership: Currently there are 315 members.  201 of those are renewed for 2022-
2023.  The plan is for Neal and Becky to work on the non-renewals after the meeting 
this afternoon. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
         Open House-September 20:    It was busy and   we signed up several new 
members. 
         Medicare Part D:  Assistance for the website starts October 19.  Doug and Ed will 
meet with those who have signed up to help. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
 NSC Fall Sale:  Donated equipment that is left will be donated to the senior 
center sale. 
             
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Labs:  

Monday Open Lab:  Everything is ok. 
Tuesday Open Lab:  Everything is ok 
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Education: 
      Education Classes:  File Management will be taught October 11 and 18. 
Confirmations have been sent to everyone who has enrolled.   Other classes suggested 
were Excel, Word, and  Google. 
 
Laboratory Operations:  
      There has been a problem connecting to the internet.  The wireless mic needs to be 
replaced as does the video card in one of the lab computers. 
       Updates:  Updates went fine.  Bob reminded the committee that they should check 
for feature updates a couple of times a year. 
 
Programs/Calendars:  
       Programs are scheduled to the end of the year. 
 
Public Relations: 

New Member Liaison: Everything is fine. 
Publicity/Newsletter: Everything is fine. 

 
Website:  The website has been updated.  Toni suggested that one of the videos should 
be updated since it is very old. 
 

Special Interest Groups: 
Genealogy Users Group: No meeting in October.   
Volunteer 50+: The recognition luncheon is on November 1. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, Linda moved, Ed  seconded, and the meeting was 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Becky Bennett, Secretary 


